
1

Koon, Nancy

From: Carrie Kessler <cckessler@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 7:57 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request a 
public hearing on this issue. Mill Bayou is a protected Water of the United States and a source of life-giving 
water for animals and people within the Mill Bayou Watershed and therefore is not an appropriate use as a 
sewage pipe which will poison our waters and threaten our health. This developer is documented to be a "bad 
actor" with ADEQ and should not be allowed to install yet another failed sewage facility in Roland on Mill 
Bayou and not especially when the developer has other options. 
I have been a resident of Roland for 40 years and want to see Mill Bayou and the wetlands of Roland protected 
from irresponsible development.  
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Sincerely, 
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Carrie Kessler  
18119 Newton Road  
Roland, AR 72135 

Carrie Kessler  
501-590-9785 
Water Leak Detection Dogs, LLC 
Training exceptional dogs for water conservation.  
 
 


